Meriden Public Schools Meriden, Connecticut

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Internet access, computers, computer networks, electronic devices, and email are among the many important technological resources available as business and educational tools to students and staff of the Meriden Public Schools.

These resources are offered as privileges and provide for resource sharing, communication, and innovation. They must be used responsibly. It is the responsibility of all users to ensure that Meriden Public Schools' computers, devices, and Internet access are used in a manner consistent with the Acceptable Use Policy which has been adopted to promote the safety and well-being of all users. Violation of provisions of the Acceptable Use Policy may result in revocation of privileges and further discipline in accordance with Board of Education policy.

The attached Acceptable Use Policy should be read carefully and understood by all Internet users. As parents/guardians, you should review it in detail with your children. We ask that you work with your children to reinforce safe and proper use of these important technological resources.

Thank you for your support and cooperation.

Sincerely,

Mark D. Benigni, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools

Mark Bengui

Approved October 9, 2001 Amended March 23, 2004 Amended November 21, 2017

Previous Policy Number HH1.3R and 6141.3211-R